County of Fresno Report for FMCoC General Membership Meeting: February 8, 2024

Informational

1. The HHAP 1-4 annual reports were submitted to California Interagency Council on Homelessness
(Cal ICH) on December 15, 2023. The reports capture obligations and expenditures from program
inception through September 30, 2023. The reports will be sent with meeting documents and
posted on the website.

2. The county released a Request for Proposals (RFP) for HHAP services, the evaluation committees are
meetings this month, and recommended agreements will be shared in the March meeting.

3. The HHAP 5 Regional MOU and action plan will be brought to the FMCoC in the March meeting and
submitted to the Fresno County Board of Supervisors March 19, 2023 for approval. The HHAP 5
application will be submitted to the state March 27, 2023.



